
WWII HRS Board Meeting 22 May 2008 
 
The meeting was opened at 7:02 pm.  In attendance were 
President Elliot James, Treasurer David Jameson, Secretary 
Jonathan Stevens, Commonwealth Rep Carl Bogar, Allied Rep 
Bill Sheets, Dennis Dannich, Todd Machin, and Tim Scherer. 
 
Old Business: 
 
Elections for 2009-2010: No declarations of candidates yet. 
 
Recognition of the IHA: postponed until David Jameson can 
review the insurance. 
 
Website updates: Dead links are being updated and units 
updated. 
 
April Minutes were unanimously accepted. 
 
New Business: 
 
Todd Machin wanted to respond to a rumor that his unit had 
no charter.  Elliott James would contact the Axis Rep if 
there was a problem. 
 
Lowell Problem: 5th kp GD was asked not to return for 
violating the glass policy.  A question was asked about 
alcohol at Lowell and it was stressed to unit commanders to 
clamp down on this. 
 
Treasurer Report:  
$12,203.29 in Savings and $10,155.91 in Checking.  Expenses 
for the past month were $11 in bank fees and two checks: 
$892.12 for Rochelle Printing and $190.20 to Jonathan 
Stevens for office supplies. 
 
Membership stood at 793. 
 
Insurance Update: David Jameson stated the insurance carrier 
may audit the membership and they do check the website for 
events. 
 
MVPA Convoy: Tim Scherer brought up the cross country convoy 
for 2009 that will go coast to coast following highway 30 in 
the Midwest.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:21 pm. 


